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11 May 2023 

 

CONSTRUCTION NOTIFICATION 

Night works for road resurfacing 
 

Dear Resident / Business Owner, 

 

Inner West Council will soon be undertaking road resurfacing works at the following 
locations: -  

• Llewellyn Street, Enmore between Edgeware Road and Enmore Road  

commencing Sunday night 21 May 2023 duration 4 Nights - for Road Resurfacing, Line 

marking. 
• Enmore Road, Enmore between Edgeware Road and Cook Road. 

commencing Sunday night 28 May 2023 duration 4 Nights - for Road Resurfacing, 

Line marking and Joint Sealing to follow this is stage 3 of 3 

• Addison Road, Enmore between Enmore Road and England Road  

commencing Sunday night 4 June 2023 duration 2 Nights - for Road Resurfacing, Line 

marking and Joint Sealing to follow this is stage 3 of 3 
 

Providing a new road surface will be smoother, more durable and improve road safety is a 
key priority. Council is maintaining community assets to protect safety and accessibility for 
all and ensure the cost to ratepayers of any repair works is minimised through ongoing 
maintenance. 

These works are part of a $33m investment that Council has allocated to local roads and 
regional road, footpaths, traffic facilities, town centres, stormwater, car parks, town centres 
and cycleway upgrades this financial year.  

Due to high day time traffic volumes in this area, Transport for NSW requires that these 
works are undertaken between 8:00pm and 5:00am.  

Please note that the day before the proposed work, traffic controllers will be in contact with 

local residents and businesses advising them of some changed on street parking conditions 

to facilitate the works. Traffic controllers will endeavour to retain vehicle access for residents 

to their property. 

 

For enquiries in relation to these works please contact: 

• The contractors (Ozpave) Community Liaison Officer on 9678 9000 or 
community@ozpave.com.au during the works. 

• Inner West Council’s Project Officer, Mark Bye on 9392 5158 between 8.30am - 
4:30pm weekdays. 
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